NEHS Principal Update
10/17/22



Principal's Note

This week marks the halfway point of our first trimester! Teachers
completed midterm grading last week, and final grades will be available in
ParentVue and report cards will be mailed home this week. If there are
any questions, please reach out to your student's teacher, counselor, or
grade-level administrator.

Please consider joining our Parent Group this Monday and for those
interested in learning more about the IB Diploma, see below for
information about this Thursday's event.

As always, reach out with any questions!

Take care!



Weekly Schedule

We have a full five days of school this week, with an Advisory schedule
this Wednesday and a regular early-release Friday.

Calendar: https://www.4j.lane.edu/calendars/
Bell schedule: https://nehs.4j.lane.edu/bell-schedule/

NEHS Walk & Roll

Event

October 10th - 13th

Prizes will be raffled to people who
walk, ride bike or skate to school !!

Walk & Roll Event - Take Two!

Given the air quality concerns last week, we put off our Walk & Roll event
until this week, with hopes clearer air would be here. Please join us this
week as we encourage students to explore ways to walk, ride, or skate to
school. On Tuesday and Thursday raffle tickets will be given to those
students seen walking, rolling or taking public transportation to school.
Twice weekly giveaways will include NEHS swag like t-shirts, hats and
string bags - plus fun things like a hydroflask, Dutch bros coffee gift
cards, Defy Gift Cards, and Bike locks, helmets, and more!


https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.4j.lane.edu%2fcalendars%2f&c=E,1,6qo-DetPYBRR89_EQxUK9mDOsOlEkplCzu2W1NYs9yqwV3Qqb_uHz7eEtlLKNZiPG2HaKCMDEssaUrTah76lLU-_f2kCep1WmTPoyh3nsWPZ9w,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fnehs.4j.lane.edu%2fbell-schedule%2f&c=E,1,XMDDBdqZdfB2WlNCormnHiURJODH3q6y_eUcLi-xE9Q0kJRXyOrWLnc8n2LayWtloYVkbMmFE3pgRGPk9bSTwv66L1kNowmga3A151BgF0wieOzXlAif-ak,&typo=1

PARENTS & STUDENTS OF
NORTH EUGENE HIGH SCHOOL

WATCH THE FILM'S TRAILER

SCREENING VENUE:

FOR EVENT DETAILS CONTACT:

Opportunity for Students & Families

The Office of Equity, Inclusion, and Instruction will be hosting a screening
of the film I'm Not Racist...Am |? within each region of the district this
October for 6th graders and up; the North region will host on Wednesday,
Oct. 19th. Please note that parents and students must attend the
screening together within the region their student attends.

This film follows a diverse group of 12 students over the course of one
school year who come together for a yearlong exploration of race and
racism as part of the Calhoun School’s national Deconstructing Race
initiative. You can find more information regarding the film here.

Each region will allow 300 participants to view the 90-minute screening
live and have a 90-minute facilitated debrief with the creators of the film.
Due to the limited number of spots available, those who wish to attend will
need to register online before the screening. Registration will be on a
first-come, first-served basis. When all 300 spots have been filled within
a region, a waitlist will open and waitlist attendees will be notified if a spot


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/dfJMC96IQJxZGMysPPJzEQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlHelnP0QwaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vd2F0Y2g_dj1xdkdrR2FjSVAwYyZ0PTVzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjPOe1PGNqOouAUhd0LmoucmFkYWJhdWdoQGdtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/RdBBQgIuUXd6b57LBgsclw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlHelnP0RUaHR0cHM6Ly9kcml2ZS5nb29nbGUuY29tL2RyaXZlL2ZvbGRlcnMvMW12YWtkc2x1enhRS0NLZjdpY2ZGN3VJdzd0a25kU1NlP3VzcD1zaGFyaW5nVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjPOe1PGNqOouAUhd0LmoucmFkYWJhdWdoQGdtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~

becomes available.
Link to Registration: https://forms.gle/Dmz5dDAVWLSYXWJL8

The purpose of this screening is to open dialogue and discussions at
home. We are not expecting teachers to facilitate or have discussions in
their classrooms regarding this film, and the film will not be shown during
the school day.

For anyone who is unable to attend the screening in person, there will be
a virtual screening offered on 10/21 with a Q&A with the creators of the
film.

Date: North Region, Wednesday, Oct. 19th
Location: NEHS Auditorium
Time: Screenings start at 6 p.m., doors open at 5:30 p.m.

For more information on this film, visit: www.4j.lane.edu/equity.

International
Baccalaureate

Please Join Us!

Attention 9th and 10th grade parents and guardians! Please join us for
our International Baccalaureate (IB) Information Night! Join us to learn
more about our IB courses, our full IB Diploma program, and our
Career-Related Diploma Program options.

Date: Thursday, October 20th


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/vmHWQwLVdBeUuqSrGLw_7g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlH0dEP0QiaHR0cDovL2Zvcm1zLmdsZS9EbXo1ZERBdldMU1lYV0pMOFcHc2Nob29sbUIKYzzEEz5jSxnzGFIXdC5qLnJhZGFiYXVnaEBnbWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/6hWTLO2zxxYyA2_Xc3kuTg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlH0dEP0QdaHR0cDovL3d3dy40ai5sYW5lLmVkdS9lcXVpdHlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmM8xBM-Y0sZ8xhSF3Quai5yYWRhYmF1Z2hAZ21haWwuY29tWAQAAAAB

Time: 6:30 - 7:30 pm
Location: NEHS Library

Please contact Kendall Lawless at lawless k@4j.lane.edu or Kara Walter
at walter_k@4j.lane.edu with questions or for more information.

KnODI

OSLC DEVELOPMENTS, Inc.

ADOLESCENT & FAMILY
SERVIGES COUNSELING

What is AFS?

In-school support for teens seeking community

mental health resources, family counseling,
and substance use treatment.

CONTACT BEN STONE, CADC

(458) 270-0265 benstone@oslc.org fr7)

FOLLOW LINK - OR - SCAN QR CODE B

TO MAKE A REFERRAL/ =

SCHEDULE AN APPOINTMENT: -
T —

Services for Students

4J is partnering with Adolescent and Family Services to provide in-school
counseling services to our high school students. This year, NEHS will
have a counselor on-site two days per week. Students may be referred
by a school adult, self-refer, or referred by a parent/guardian. We are

pleased to offer this support to students and their families this school
year.

Please see HERE for additional details.


https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fdrive.google.com%2ffile%2fd%2f1XueDuvpHuYUH7-5tt1DZ42cOYflIm0UN%2fview%3fusp%3dsharing&c=E,1,2EFQRrp5wQj04Xd3DFsktZuBrHf9ByDUVCsekZXoi6ow6uJ7-53C7HMPfpNYG7qEt0VyYFwaMbwfjzsMBHn_qPX1rIN_qV7Kiapz2ii1u0TDgkRHUeHllw,,&typo=1

NORTH EUGENE HIGH SCHOOL

IB EXAM

REGISTRATION
& PAYMENT

DEADLINE NOVEMBER 1, 2021

%

IB Exam Registration

IB registration season is here! 11th and 12th grade parents, if your student is
interested in taking an IB exam this May, please be sure to fill out the correct
registration form (see below) by November 1. Students who receive a passing
score on their exams and complete all required coursework can earn between
4-12 college credits per subject! The cost for each exam is $100, and we can
accept cash, SchoolPay, or checks made out to North Eugene High School. If
your family qualifies for the Free and Reduced Lunch program, there is no cost
to test. Please see the link below if you are interested in applying for the FRL
program, and then have your student bring in the letter from the district along
with their registration form. Any questions, please contact Kendall Lawless at
lawless_k@4j.lane.edu.

Link to REGISTRATION FORM - 11th GRADE
Link to REGISTRATION FORM - 12th GRADE

Link to Free/Reduced Lunch Forms

Visit this document for the schedule of this year's IB exams:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Bd6YJpsamMvrkh5W-zS8 GXRuac7kwQ
Q7Z2Zn-Pxt3XAc/edit



https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fdrive.google.com%2ffile%2fd%2f1OIaSg3MSyq0lgil06XQA0CHnBecRgoje%2fview%3fusp%3dsharing&c=E,1,Gnnvhjjl6dMR5RU8876JiSCxAkZwxhXsacKs6KHDrLgn6yPlKpvjE4SU61L_C_bO_Ch4avdDNjuAmVw2Kt4XxdJ35dCWc9lbzUPVOqgjQG-AR3gwwJ8,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fdrive.google.com%2ffile%2fd%2f1ygpUKrGAU2rSLUK5xkU_ldS0U-q86csr%2fview%3fusp%3dsharing&c=E,1,Mmp7jp1OzE6LJiTpSIYKOFie5XFklUTW1vnBpU3b8A5ke2JId_znD6LTn7UxGfmXKNPMRAYrMHs60BieyI6UKNKYvEnD0_uYD1BO1Zt_SChZkbRdclRC7X8iLe7N&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fdrive.google.com%2ffile%2fd%2f1SvOtCkSPhSAqrcshJU5KTHJch30ynnOg%2fview%3fusp%3dsharing&c=E,1,mF8YbSjVBbJqzJOp3Sk5w0jqzRoAJcrpYhRWVXHkAhIm4zFJ-zxFBpLjNfEIHiyeTek12Uks8LohP4KRet8QCu6NakYNzBLGdJkYqBowgA,,&typo=1
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Bd6YJpsamMvrkh5W-zS8GXRuac7kwQQ7ZZn-Pxt3XAc/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Bd6YJpsamMvrkh5W-zS8GXRuac7kwQQ7ZZn-Pxt3XAc/edit

MINERS GRADUATE SERVICES

C LASS O F 202 3 How to Order your Graduation Products with Miners Graduate Services
Cap, Gown & Tassel
1. ONLINE - www.minersgrad.com

& Graduation Products 2. Pick up yoru pre-delivered graduation items at school
on the designated date.

It is time to order your graduation
products. Click on this flyer to be
directed to minersgrad.com to
place your order online.

/N FREE - Cap,
X G2 Gown & Tassel Miners Graduate Services
;ﬂ‘ e . When you order your 1885 River Road
&7 ’ Sl 2023 Class Ring Eugene, Oregon
< & > .4 Phone (541) 689-4588 » Email info@minersgrad.com

Attention Seniors - Order Now!

Class of 2023 - now is the time to place your order through Miners
Graduate Services! Below is the contact information for placing your
graduation order:

Miners Graduate Services

1885 River Road * Eugene, OR 97404
(541) 689-4588 « info@minersgrad.com
https://minersgrad.com



https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fminersgrad.com%2f&c=E,1,ZGKwfg2bTGsBf_M3kiQCGihYYpSiG_-aEgM9magVj4cod7iZUdAMLfcRUD-Eh-rit21O0fpvQbOF8U_JQQVR5FZTjefLaf9TiEsdEkMru0hjIrELbBoPDIgllw,,&typo=1
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Visit the College & Career Center to get help
with financial aid, scholarships, and more!

Updates from the CCC

Upcoming October College Visits:

Tuesday, October 18 - Grand Canyon University - lunch in the CCC
Thursday, October 27 - Willamette University - 9am*

Thursday, October 27 - Linfield University - lunch in the CCC
Friday, October 28 - Pacific University - 11am*

(* For visits during class time, please have parental permission to attend
and let your teacher know in advance.)

College Visit Calendar Here
Juniors & Seniors - UO Duck Preview - November 4th, 10am-4pm

Duck Preview is a fall open house designed to give high school juniors,
seniors, and transfer students a head start on the college search process.
Duck Preview will include campus and housing tours, academic
exploration sessions, catalytic learning sessions (active learning
experiences led by UO faculty), and an information fair. Attendees will


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lTTvVcyQNbqRxKjKuf8phZe37wiZxF9wpqTFFg0yvBg/edit?usp=sharing
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fconnect.uoregon.edu%2fportal%2fduck-preview&c=E,1,TkEAMIZBF1UfayLv7TC700WAy4cQHy8hKHHLlhtL-rbo7q4J7_QRJ7lRAmnJz3tKz_U5Lo8I6ggzGgs9RTqhH97LeJahziT4GAW3TfljJ96UA02XKA,,&typo=1

also hear from admissions, financial aid, and other departments.
Representatives from each school/college will help attendees explore
majors and minors. More Information here!

Seniors - University of Oregon Prospective Student Reception - Tuesday,
Oct. 18th, 6pm

The University of Oregon’s Fall Reception is for high school seniors
interested in the UO. Admissions representatives will be available to
answer all your questions about college. Register now here!

Seniors - Oregon Promise Grant - Application is NOW OPEN!

Considering Lane Community College next year? Thinking about an
Oregon trade school? The Oregon Promise is a state grant that helps
cover tuition costs at any Oregon community college. Apply here

Seniors: October is FAFSA / ORSAA Month - Apply now!

Both the FAFSA and ORSAA applications are now open! If you are
applying to any college or trade school, fill out your form this month. More
information here Need help? Swing by the CCC

Seniors: College Club meets Wednesdays

Bring your lunch, start your college applications, apply for scholarships,
get a jump on the college-going tasks.

Seniors: FREE CLASS at LCC

Are you planning on attending LCC next fall? Check out the "Your College
Transition Made Easy" course. RTEC 101 Gateway to College and
Careers is a free (yep! you read that right) class that is exclusively for
graduating HS students. This class is all about preparing you with all the
necessary tools and resources you need to become a successful student
at Lane. Next class begins November 1st. More information here



https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fadmissions.uoregon.edu%2fmajors&c=E,1,qCwtC_VdqpJ7ogho6cAZ1wYwgZ10uv7ZPVR3AsdKrr6CV5aUOQUZ7IP2GNindVDjmlZEJaXTzNofNfmaCPYz-VkQQ_JRrJHT57U4CVhMJw,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fconnect.uoregon.edu%2fportal%2fduck-preview&c=E,1,pv0P-jYvgMwL6iAztzeF3VZaXpbFJRfJBjxaaq01Tm8y6a4vjtgm3y6_oqTerRsTqzPVK43optseECfOkcNZ92G5CWbcZC2RrGufTFpmlpW13zCPSCL2NI_f4A,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fconnect.uoregon.edu%2fportal%2ffall-reception&c=E,1,xFC2RLTqKQevFb7LtPtF2r6K6V3ZeJxJ3g_wnuQX-dX_QUwl1A7P95nDHiDez2zd2Z66WXfovq902DIfMMNqss5sSCnP49uwTOzp1KoBCaY,&typo=1
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/4th-annual-federal-financial-aid-virtual-bootcamp-tickets-414753527967?utm_campaign=FSABootcamp4&utm_content=event_link&utm_id=bootcamp&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/4th-annual-federal-financial-aid-virtual-bootcamp-tickets-414753527967?utm_campaign=FSABootcamp4&utm_content=event_link&utm_id=bootcamp&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2foregonstudentaid.gov%2ffafsa-orsaa%2ffafsaorsaa-information%2f%2520&c=E,1,etZ86nb-UV3CVStAXXJySeySX3bp3hK9AVG6W8d5CCAzU0mLHAshovPoTLTIj0s5SkNOZhP4DvO1G5urMBeLRxKt_4reLeFEW9EMMgDam1nDTPj_kpe_Pg,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2foregonstudentaid.gov%2ffafsa-orsaa%2ffafsaorsaa-information%2f%2520&c=E,1,O23rtp8DBv0BiuD4I-xcX9oMkEzK_c5_cOMHziG2d00u3dqLGL1dhUJ3e6VeYARYfEz4rnrKGvVisvRI_kl28IpJcLz-Xj-QL8NaGbzGSOU4KhTt&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2foregonstudentaid.gov%2ffafsa-orsaa%2ffafsaorsaa-information%2f%2520&c=E,1,O23rtp8DBv0BiuD4I-xcX9oMkEzK_c5_cOMHziG2d00u3dqLGL1dhUJ3e6VeYARYfEz4rnrKGvVisvRI_kl28IpJcLz-Xj-QL8NaGbzGSOU4KhTt&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.lanecc.edu%2fcommunity%2feducation-community%2fearly-college-expanded-options%2frtec-101-gateway-college-and-careers&c=E,1,I0bnWl3f-R810C7ZG0-chj1iATNmj2DLuJd-SvxkshU1GPVuq9rBOmkpQbMc3CXvGSoTmW944qx1NIBWT9BkcpNxgj6Rpi-YCiiQgTr-OuHZPCsMoQTBQg,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.lanecc.edu%2fcommunity%2feducation-community%2fearly-college-expanded-options%2frtec-101-gateway-college-and-careers&c=E,1,30VLiKy9i6C1GkjUXD9gqeglJDWIqzgcFrzxGEghE111Fbcs98ztPYBzWbNcjvF_B0o3AyTGx8aIt5TDGhymdDVtApU0J0hlap-sx0J19_4,&typo=1

Volunteer Opportunity:

Ballet Fantastique is seeking high school volunteers to help with
backstage tasks helping their ballet shows come to life. For more

information check out https://www.balletfantastigue.org and email Brooke
at brooke@balletfantastique.org

PARENT GROUP
MEETING

You're Invited!

An invitation from our parent group:

North Eugene Parent Group meets to provide information, parent
education and support. All parents and guardians are welcome.

Our next meeting will be in-person tomorrow, Monday, October 17th from
6:30pm — 7:30pm in the NEHS Library.

Please contact NEHSparents@gmail.com if you have any questions.


https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.balletfantastique.org&c=E,1,BA9XO2OqGCPA5DW7w91reFJdMnVrLDcRLmxahIxL7HPq88ffumEwj3AUJGFxC2WqeOOeaRRp0fLSSLaiL8V2OUwIzYwCL-m9shGTQ9rLGzyHynGz5aCJa1Z4&typo=1

Picture Retake Day Coming Soon

Life Touch Studios will be here one last time to take school pictures on
Tuesday, October 25th from 8:00 a.m - 1:00 p.m. Students will be
scheduled during 1st - 3rd periods alphabetically at teachers discretion.
1st period: A-H, 2nd Period: I-Q, 3rd period: R-Z. If students miss these
times, they will continue taking pictures through lunch. Please see below:

e New students or students who were absent during the original
picture day/s should come to the Glass Lounge on Retake Day.

e Students who would like a retake must bring their original portrait
packet with them and return it to the photographer.
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Stay connected

As information is ever-changing, please see our website for current
updates. This will be where we place news updates and links to needed

information. https://nehs.4j.lane.edu/

Give us a call at: 541-790-4500

Please email us at: nehs_info@4j.lane.edu


https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fnehs.4j.lane.edu%2f&c=E,1,as7l7cOhKFskOH_Y2Hh4UKnUO_YdPchqdTRnSfV8ligaqzuTSUYNgrAl69hBgGjE8cwN91wDc_hBRdFndksiwnfoagPRKk80hGCW5R76iMqmgw,,&typo=1

